GOLF CLUBS Hand made to fit you

Kenneth Smith

Box 41, KANSAS CITY 10, MO. Phone Plainfield 1411

CUSTOM CLUB MAKER FOR 25 YEARS

March Twelfth 1946

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Ed & Recreation University of Kansas Lawrence, Kans.

Dear Dr. Allen:

I was very sorry upon returning from vacation to learn the ferrules on your irons were not put on just the way I wanted them for you. My foreman tells me, though, that your clubs look nice, and they did a nice job on them. You be the judge on this. If they are not all that you hoped for, we will be glad to try again whenever you can spare the clubs. I wanted the job held up in case they couldn't get it as instructed, but with so much nice weather, our foreman felt that it wasn't fair to you.

Best wishes.

Cordially yours

Kenneth Smith 2

ez